
If you had a great experience 

with us, please tell your friends! 

We are always accepting new 

patients and would love to take 

care of them. Please ask a staff 

member for a “Share a Smile” 

card to refer a friend or family  

member. 

If you like what you read here, LIKE us on Facebook! You can find us at www.facebook.com/kidsteethdoctor 

Dr. Nick and Staff  

Nicholas Ching, D.D.S., Inc. 

www.kidsteethdoctor.com  

 

7001 Stockton Ave., Suite 3 

El Cerrito, CA 94530 

This year’s annual Egg Hunt is going to be 

held on April 15th at Arlington Park in El Cerri-

to.  Dr. Nick, the Easter Bunny, and his friends 

will all be there!  Please join us in this very ex-

citing event.  We look forward to seeing eve-

ryone there.    

 

Our Easter Contest is not over yet!  Sub-

mit your decorated Easter eggs by April 

28th to be entered to win one of our 

grand prizes!  Here are some of our 

great entries already! 

 

Every so often, we have the pleasure of host-

ing preschools at our dental office! The kids 

are always wonderful and we have a lot of 

fun teaching them about brushing, flossing, 

and snacking.  We also show the children 

what occurs during a typical dental visit (x-

rays, cleaning, etc.) in a fun and friendly 

manner.   

If you and your class-

room would like to 

schedule a visit, 

please let us know!  


